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February 3, 2015 
 
 
Wendy Rampson 
Planning & Development Services 
301 E. Huron St. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
 
Dear Ms. Rampson, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the proposed rezoning of 336 East Ann Street 
from D1 to D2 zoning.  Per our discussion, our intention would be to develop additional 
office space at a future date and provide more employment opportunities in downtown Ann 
Arbor.  The proposed rezoning limits our ability to do so.  Our request is to remove 336 East 
Ann Street from the downzoning proposal. 
 
We appreciate the invitation to provide comment and would work closely with City Planning 
on any future projects to ensure that we meet the needs of the community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tiffany Ford 
President/CEO 
University of Michigan Credit Union 
  


